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Dear Sir,

" "
SRR rron"

"LEVANT ARROW"

NEW YORK, January 13, 1939.

I think it well to inform you that the above

nemed vessels have been sold by the Socony-Vacuum 0il

Company to the Northern Metals Company, Philadelphia,Pa.,

for breaking up, and the Philadelphia Surveyors now advise

the 3rd instant.

e work of demolition in the case of the "LEVANT ARROW" was started on

I am arranging to advise you when work is

started elso on the "EMPIRE ARROW" and "ALADDIN",

I am, Dear Sir,

(Signed)

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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Yours falthfully,
W. Bennett,

Principal Surveyor,
U.8.A., & Canada.
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